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Kennel Club Agility Liaison Council 

Governance Panel Report –April 2024  

Micro Height 

The Governance Panel is carrying out initial data gathering to understand more about the size and 

range of dogs we have currently competing in small who might benefit from a micro-height, only 

competes in AnySize classes or does not compete because they believe the jumps are too high for their 

dogs.   An online survey form for everyone who has dogs that might fit into this category will be 

released early in May with data gathered over an 8 week period allowing time for some data analysis 

prior to the meeting.  

This will be advertised on regional FaceBook groups and appropriate Agility pages.  We will also 

encourage clubs and trainers to promote this to those who train with them. 

A report on this will be provided to the meeting. 

Grading Review 

Initial work on a grading review is underway and the panel will report at the meeting on  the issues that 

need addressing by the review and what options they will be considering.  

 

Sara Hawkswell 
ALC Governance Panel Chair 
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